令和６年 ４月吉日【英語】
Dear parent(s)/guardian(s) of elementary/
junior high school students of Inuyama city

　　　　　　　　　　Director of Board of Education of Inuyama City, 
Taki Makoto

県民の日学校ホリデーについて（お知らせ）
Notice about School Holiday on Prefectural Day

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to all the parents for your continued understanding and cooperation in promoting the city’s educational measures and schools’ educational activities.  　
Regarding the subject mentioned above, since last year Aichi Prefecture has designated November 27th (Monday) as “Prefectural Citizen’s Day”, and from November 21st to 27th as “Aichi Week”, and the entire Prefecture is planning events appropriate for “Prefectural Citizen’s Day.”
 Among these, the “School Holiday on Prefectural Citizen’s Day” is a day off from school and children will be able to participate in hands-on learning activities with their families that deepen their understanding and interest in local nature, history, climate, culture, industry etc. This year, the city has set the day on Friday, November 22nd. We hope that this day will become an opportunity that gives your child develop an attachment to Aichi and a sense of pride as a citizen of Aichi Prefecture. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

１　Date
　　Friday, November 22nd, 2024
[bookmark: _GoBack]
２　Eligible entities
　　Elementary/Junior High Schools in Inuyama city

３　Notes
　・　Jido Club (public facilities for children) will be open on Friday, November 22nd . 
・　From next year onward, the Prefectural Day will be set on one day from 
November 21st to 27th, and will be notified you in the annual plan, etc. 



【contact number】 
City Hall 3 F Division of School Education
 Board of Education of Inuyama City, School Education Dep.
Tel : 0568-44-0350 　Fax : 0568-44-0372   E-mail：070200@city.inuyama.lg.jp
